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Abused girl's death prompts legislation in Maine -- (Boston.com) The horrifying death of 21-month-old Kassidy Bortner has brought to light what could be life-and-death differences between Maine and New Hampshire's child abuse reporting laws. And now some lawmakers, including one representing the Kittery area where the child was last seen alive while in a baby sitter's care, are calling for changes.
